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1. This month we had a good turn out at the Northway for our July meeting. 

 
2. Dennis Newman shared with us his recent invitation to the Palladium mine in 

Northern Ontario. As you may know, Dennis is a fine artist and he is 
especially interested in ink and paper representations of buildings. He has 
had a life-long interest in mining and has documented many buildings from 
Canada’s mining heritage. In the spring 2019 issue of ​Canadian Mining, 
Dennis’ work was featured on the cover and a very fine article was written 
about him. If you would like to read it, you can find it at 
www.canadianminingmagazine.com​. Dennis also placed one of his prints in a 
draw which Jim Stewart was winner of. 

 
      3. Sharon reported that we have received information from the Ontario Health  
          Coalition since joining in June.    She has been in contact with Terra Cobb who  
          won our Student Bursary this year and arrangements will be made to connect  
          with Terra this summer for delivering her cheque. Sharon also noted that she  
          finished off the school year with a very high level of achievement from PECI. 
 
     4. Members at large: 
         Tony Crocker who is a very fine photographer currently has work on display at  
          the “I am Coffee” cafe in Campbellford. From July 29 to October 28, Tony’s 
work  
          can also be viewed at Capers in Campbellford.  
 
         Judy Preece will have a one-act play called ​Trifecta ​that she wrote and will be  
         directing at the Pinnacle Playhouse. The dates for that are August 28 to 31. 
 
     5. Here are some upcoming but still tentative events: 

September - Guest speaker Scott Marshall from District 29 
October 6 - Lunch and theatre at the Brighton Barn (more details to follow) 
November - Christine Allan (Ontario Securities Commission) 

 
     6. Next Meeting: August 15 at the Northway (9 am) 

 

http://www.canadianminingmagazine.com/


 
Dennis Newman with a copy of 
Canadian Mining. 
 

 
Jim Stewart was the lucky draw winner of a print donated by Dennis. 


